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LAS CRUCES – Update: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) have made 
some changes to their traffic control along I-10. The work with A.S. Horner, Inc. continues as 
scheduled with heavy equipment and field personal working near moving traffic. The NMDOT 
encourages the public to proceed with extreme caution, and to follow traffic alerts as they are posted. 

 The traffic updates for this project will be as follows. 

Contractor: A.S. Horner, Inc.  
• Cholla Road Detour: Cholla Road remains CLOSED under I-25. Motorists are advised to use 

Triviz - Wells - Geothermal Detour to Las Alturas. This detour will be in place until 07/22/12 
for widening of I-25 Cholla Bridges.  

• I-25 Southbound (SB) & Northbound (NB) Detours: The two-way NB & SB traffic is in the 
SB lanes using detour crossovers for construction of I-25 NB Bridge over Cholla Road. The 
completed SB Bridge for the new South to West Ramp is open to traffic. The NB lanes have 
been reduced to one lane approaching Cholla Bridges for construction of new flyover bridge 
support.  

• I-10 Eastbound (EB) & Westbound (WB) Detours:  The lanes in both directions have been 
reduced to one lane intermittently for work in the median and on the shoulders. The two-way 
traffic is in the EB lanes at Fillmore for drainage structure construction in the WB lanes. 

• All I-10 traffic is placed on the WB lanes. Motorists traveling EB on I-10 to access I-25 NB 
will NEED to use US-70/Picacho, Avenida de Mesilla or N. Main/University exit as an 
alternate route. The construction of the new flyover will be under construction and this 
portion will be CLOSED until October 2012.  

• Stern Drive: The traffic is on the new detour closer to the houses for construction of retaining 
walls for the flyover bridge over I-10 and the new East to North Ramp. This traffic pattern 



will be in place for the next few months, until end of August. Both streets in to the 
subdivision, Morning Dove and Spotted Dove are open to traffic. Stern is shifted closer to the 
Dove Crossing Development. This is to allow construction of the new flyover ramp.     

• Las Alturas traffic will be switched to the new alignment (East of current alignment) for the 
construction of the new East to North Flyover Ramp.              .               

Motorists will continue to see heavy equipment movement along Cholla, Las Alturas and Stern, with 
delays in traffic on I-10 and I-25.  

This project will be progressing in stages where updates will be posted the NMDOT home page 
http://www.dot.state.nm.us/InterchangeI10-I25.html  and on their road advisory site at 
www.NMroads.com.  

For questions regarding this project call Leandro Montoya, III P.E., NMDOT District One Project 
Manager at (575) 525-7388 or Bridget Spedalieri at (575) 525-7340, NMDOT District One Public 
Relations Officer. 
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